
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th June 2010 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We have prepared another exciting program for Summer Camp 2010, under the theme: 
 

Crown of Glory 
 

with related activities, daily themes, study sessions, games and arts & craft projects. 
 

 The venue is Cleeve House, with its wonderful grounds, and natural surroundings. 
 
 The camp will run from Tuesday July 27th to Monday August 2nd: registration on the Tuesday 
evening between 6pm and 7pm and graduation on the Monday afternoon at 2.30pm. 
 
 The program is for children from 8 to 11 years old (namely those currently in years 3 to 6 at 
school) from any background (provided we have a good recommendation from a FFWPU member).   
 
 Core staff have held preliminary meetings to sort out the plans, including Jeff Bateman, Susan 
Gambula and Chris Le Bas.  This year, we are particularly expanding the number of  2nd generation 
staff members, as well as the teenage team leaders, and look forward to lots of excitement and new 
ideas. 
 
 The camp fee will be £95 per child (with discounts of £10 or £20 for a second or third child from 
the same family).  We continue to strive, as always, to keep the costs to a minimum, with staff 
volunteering their time and even contributing to the fees.  Extra donations are always welcome (we 
no longer have the extra support from church funds, as we did in the past).  We do have a small 
balance carried over each year, which provides us some flexibility in the planning. 
 
 The attached application form should be completed as a paper copy and returned to me by July 3rd 
at the latest (by post), with a £10 non-refundable deposit for each child, so that we can prepare 
things both spiritually and practically (if this is problematic, please send me an e-mail at least to 
confirm your child’s attendance).  Please make cheques payable to “C. J. Le Bas” or send cash.  The 
balance should be paid in cash at the start of the camp for most participants (I will be asking local 
families to pay a week or two in advance to cover initial costs).   
 
 We are advertising through the Family Fireplace website, but some do not have access to it, so 
please pass on this information to your friends with children of this age range. 
 
If you have any other questions, please contact me: 
 

Chris Le Bas (Organiser) 
17 Jubilee Close, Pinner HA5 3TB 

Telephone: home 020 8426 1875 or mobile 07952 682 260 



 
 
 

 Name of child (clarify the name used regularly) 
 
 

 BOY/GIRL  Date of Birth Current year 
at school 

 

 Name & address of parents  



:                                          Mobile: e-mail: 

 A second contact name & tel no. (other than above) in case of emergency  


:                                                  Mobile: 
 GP’s name & address 
 
 
:       

 Any special diet or medication or other special medical needs 
 
 

 Anything else the staff should know about your child, especially any concerns about playing in the pool 
 
 
 Your child’s hobbies, interests or special talents 

 What are your expectations or requests for this summer camp? 
 
 
 
 What does your child expect to gain from the summer camp?  
 
 

 
I wish to reserve a place for my child to attend the Children’s Summer Camp 2010.  I 
enclose a deposit of £10 (cheque or postal order payable to C. J. Le Bas, or cash). 
 
Fees: £95 for first child (£85 for 2nd, £75 for 3rd in the same family) 
 
Parent's signature         Date    
 

 
 

Staff use 
only 

Fee total 

£ 

Deposit    cheque/cash

£ 

Balance   cheque/cash 

£ 

Additional donation 

£ 

 


